
 
 

Dring Digest w/e 30th March 2023 
 

Reminder that school will be closed to all pupils on 31st March for an inset day. 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 School Attendance Matters 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
#GoingInNotMissingOut 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Amendment to the Newsletter - UKS2 PE Days  

An incorrect PE day was put on the newsletter before printing and it was not reprinted in order to save paper. 
Please note the correct PE days below:  

 

 
 
 

 OPAL Bingo 
Introducing OPAL bingo! Each class has been given a bingo board with lots of items to collect – anything 
from a wooden spoon to a scooter – when a class collects all the ‘loose parts’ on their board and calls bingo 
they will get 15 minutes extra OPAL time! If a class calls bingo and has collected their starred item, they will 
win 30 MINUTES extra time!! Please see our websites ‘Play’ page for your Childs/Children’s bingo board, 
under the ‘Help Us Out’ tab.  https://dringhousesprimary.org/play/ 
 

 Calling all local businesses - Would you like to sponsor a planter?  

You could have your business name on one of our 3 new planters outside the front office for all visitors to 

see.   An 8 x 6 inch plaque with your business name on would cost you just £50.  The money raised 

would help fund the planters and the front garden of our school.  

Your business name would be on the planter for at least 2 years - that's 2 years of advertising for your 

business for just £50 

If you are interested - please contact Clare smith on csmith@dringhouses.co.uk or call in to the 

office.  Thank you  

 

 BAGS 2 SCHOOL 

Are you planning a spring clean and declutter at home?  Don’t forget we have a bags 2 school collection 

coming up after the Easter holidays.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://dringhousesprimary.org/play/
mailto:csmith@dringhouses.co.uk


 Garden Update 

We have been busy planting lots of seeds over the last two sessions! 

In the salad bed, Henry planted lettuce and radish, Mason planted spring onions, and Brody and Bradley 

planted spinach. Jatou planted cabbage and Poppy planted beetroot. Oliver planted cauliflower and Jack 

planted lots of peas! 

 

Still a lot of seeds to get in the ground next month, when we also start sowing some flower seeds to grow 

alongside our salad and vegetables. 

 

We are really looking forward to seeing our seeds grow. 

 

 #wakeupwednesday 

 
 
 
 



 
 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 



 

 
 



 
 



 

 



 



 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 



 
 



 

 
 



 
 

 


